
SUMMER SEMESTER 2024
ORIENTATION WEEK – At the beginning of February, in the week
of 5. 2., an adaptation week will take place for incoming Erasmus students.

WELCOME BACK – On March 23, an event will take place
in the Student Club Kampa for students who have returned from Erasmus 
and would like to share their experiences with other students. It will be 
an informal get-together and sharing of good practice.

StuduJU, CestuJU – On 16 April, as in the autumn, there will be an 
event for students who would like to go abroad. The event will include 
sharing the experiences of students who have participated in a placement 
abroad and promotional stands from the University's study and work 
abroad partners.

INTERNATIONAL DAY, “on campus together“ – In May, there will be 
an event that brings us together. There will be international cuisine 
tasting, outdoor games, a barbecue and a guitar session.




